
NSZL will be closed on May 2
Published on Országos Széchényi Könyvtár (http://193.6.201.226)

NSZL will be closed on May 2
      2015/04/30  

   

Dear Readers and Visitors! We would like to inform you that, due to the long weekend, National
Széchényi Library will be closed on Saturday May 2, 2015.
We are looking forward to seeing you again on Tuesday May 5, from 9 a.m. Thank you for your
understanding.
 

Dear Readers and Visitors! We would like to inform you that, due to the long weekend, National
Széchényi Library will be closed on Saturday May 2, 2015.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused! We are looking forward to seeing you again on Tuesday
May 5, from 9 a.m.

For your information:
Catalogue of NSZL [1]
Preparation of documents [2]
Online information [3]
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